
Notice of In-House Dining Policy Revision 

Dear Valued Patrons, 

We are committed to providing you with the best dining experience possible. To enhance our 

services and ensure a safe and enjoyable atmosphere, we have revised our in-house dining 

policies. 

Key Changes: 

• Reservations are now required for all dining experiences. 

• Maximum table size has been adjusted to accommodate social distancing. 

• Menus will now be digital to minimize physical contact. 

• Dining hours have been updated to close earlier. 

These changes will take effect on [Effective Date]. We appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation as we implement these new policies. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Restaurant Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


